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FROM THE AUXILIARIES.

MirroN.—An open meeting was held in the lecture room
of the Church, on June 23rd. The President, Mrs. Clark,
occupied the chair. Mrs. Williams, of Toronto, President of
the Central Branch, who was visiting in Milton, kindly
acceded to the request of the ladies, and gave a most excel-
lent address, replete with earnest Christian sympathy,
especially bearing upon the object and results of the Woman’s
Missionary Society, warmly urging the importance of
increased effort to extend the light of the glorious Gospel
of the Son of God to those who are still in darkness, and
tenderly and lovingly pressed upon the young the importance
of first giving themselves to the Lord and then to consecrate
their energies to His service. Following the address the
members of the Society presented their beloved President,
who in the order of Provideuce was shortly to leave them,
with a small testimonial accompanied by an address,
expressive of their deep and affectionate regard for her,
and warm appreciation of her untiring efforts to promote
the object of the Society, sincerely thanking her for all the
instruction she was enabled to bring to bear on the various
mission fields, that came in review before the Society.
Praying most earnestly that God’s richest blessing might
accompany her to her new sphere of labor and usefulness.
After which a collection was takenup, amounting to $11.35,
Also five new names were added to the roll of mem-
bership. The audience then withdrew to partake of refresh-
ments, served most plentifully. Thus a pleasant and profit-
able meeting closed with the benediction.

Saran Wintmorr, Rec. Sec.

BaiLLiesoro (June 25th).—This Auxiliary is getting along
very nicely ; although we have not enrolled any new members
lately, we hope to do better in the future. "We very much
regret the removal of our Vice-President, Mrs. D. N.
McCamus, but what is our loss will be others’ gain.
Before leaving for their new field of labor, the members of
this Auxiliary presented Mrs. McCamus with a certificate
of life-membership, as a slight token of their esteem. Lunch
was provided by the ladies of the Auxiliary, and a very
pleasant evening was spent at the parsonage.

H. S. Dawson, Cor. Sec.

AvLMeRr (June 30th).—We held our third open meeting
on Wednesday, June 3rd ; had a social tea at the residence
of our President for the members of our Auxiliary, and also
had as guests Mrs. McMechan, of London, and Mrs. Ken-
nedy, of Lyons. We had a very enjoyable time, and in the
evening Mrs. McMechan gave a beautiful address. We
were all delighted to hear her, and hope to have the pleasure
of listening to her again at no distant time, because she did
us much good. Our church choir also rendered suitable
selections. Mags. J. A. SteeLE, Cor. Sec.

Fexeron Favrws, (July 13th).—Upon her removal from
South Monaghan Circuit, the members of the Woman’s
Missionary Auxiliary at Baillieboro’ presented Mrs. D. N.
McCamus with a kindly worded address, and a certificate
of life-membership in the Woman’s Missionary Society.

R. McCamus.

Branpon, Max. (July 9th).—Mrs. Roberts, of Winnipeg,
District Organizer, visited us on the 6th inst., and addressed
a meeting, after which an Auxiliary was organized, con-
sisting of twenty members. Names of officers are as fol-
lows :—President, Mrs. Rev. Jas. Woodsworth ; 1st Vice-
President, Mrs. Van Tassel; 2nd Vice-President, Mrs.

Johnstone ; Secretary, Mrs. Philp; Corresponding Secre-

tary, Mrs. Reesor; Treasurer, Miss W. Hall. The

Auxiliary meets on the second Thursday of each month.
Mgrs. D. A. Regsor, Cor. Sec.

FexeLoNn Fanns (July 17th).—It gives me pleasure to
have to report the organizing of this Auxiliary of the
Woman’s Missionary Society by Mrs. G. E. Broderick in
April, 1891. The date of meeting is the first Tuesday of
each month. We have eleven members, nearly all of them
take the OurLook. We find our interest in missions in-
creasing, and although we have accomplished but little, yet
we are hoping to be of help in this good cause.

Mgs. J. McFArRLAND, Cor. Seec.

REGINA (July 14th).—Mrs. J. D. Roberts, Organizer for
the Woman’s Missionary Society, visited us on June 30th,
and explained the object and work of the Society. Officers
elected : -—President, Mrs. Eddy ; 1st Vice-President, Mrs.
Rogers ; 2nd Vice-President, Mrs. J. W. Young ; Record-
ing Secretary, Mary Fisher ; Corresponding Secretary, Mrs.
Longworthy ; Treasurer, Miss A. L. Hunt. Number of
members eight ; but we expect to have a good many more
join at our next meeting. Our regular day of meeting has
not yet been decided. Hoping this report will be accept-
able. Mary Fisugr, Cor. Sce.

WaTERVILLE (July 7th).—An Auxiliary of the Woman’s
Missionary Society of the Methodist Church was organized
here on June 11th, by Mrs. (Rev.) S. Howard and Mrs.
Getchell, of Centreville. The meeting was interesting and
profitable, and the sisters deeply in earnest in the work they
had undertaken. Among those present were Revs. C.
Comben, Chapman, Howard and Swim (F.C.B.). We
started with a membership of nine, two have since been
added. Officers were elected as follows :—President, Mrs.
Augustus Simonson ; Vice-President, Mrs. M. Gardiner ;
Recording Secretary, Mrs. E. A. Plummer ; Corresponding
Secretary, Mrs. G. F.Jewett ; Treasurer, Miss Mary Simon-
son. We have held but one meeting, which was a decided
success. The discussions and suggestions were appropriate
and helpful. Time of meetings, first Wednesday in each
month. We feel truly thankful for the earnestness mani-
fested on the part of each member, and hope for greater
things ; praying that we may abide in Hin.

Mgs. Frep. Jewert, Cor. Sec.

Smite’s FaLvus.—We are glad to report a greater interest
and a growing membership in this Auxiliary. Our meet-
ings are full of interest ; the leaflet and OurLook are an
inspiration to us. We have sent $36 to the Branch Trea-
surer during the last quarter, and organized a Mission
Band, numbering at present forty-five, who promise to be
successful in creating a more general missionary spirit
among the young people. Our first public entertainment
was held on the evening of the 24th of June, at which a
missionary programme was efficiently executed, consisting
of short addresses, recitations, and missionary solos, etc.
That beautiful exercise, ‘Sowing Light,” was given in
good style by the Mission Band. The President, Mrs.
(Rev.) Blair, occupied the chair, and in a few fitting
remarks appealed to the ladies for sympathy and concen-
trated effort for the Master in this grand work ; after
which she presented Miss H. Graham (Recording Secretary)
with a certificate of life-membership. The contents of
mite-boxes and collection added $20 to the funds of the
Society. We desire to grow in missionary zeal and know-

ledge. S. P. LaveLr, Cor. Sec.



